## IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10, 1991

Present: Chairman Judith A. Cope, David A. Wallace, and John C. Drobinski.

The statutory requirements as to notice having been met, the meeting was convened by Chairman Judith A. Cope at 7:20 p.m., at the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School Library.

## Special Election

It was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To approve and sign the May 13, 1991 Special Election Warrant setting forth the ballot questions concerning the override and the Melone property purchase debt exemption.

## Conservation Restriction and Access Easement - 24 Run Brook Circle

Noting previous execution of Release Deed authorized by Chapter 524 of the Acts of 1989 which permitted exchange of property under a Conservation Restriction pursuant to Article 50 of the 1989 Annual Town Meeting, the Board unanimously

VOTED: To approve and sign grant of Conservation Restriction and accept Access Easement granted by Richard W. Beard, Trustee of Pelargonium Trust, as shown as "Conservation Restriction" on portion of Lot 7A and Parcel "C", respectively, on plan entitled "Plan of Land in Sudbury, Mass. owned by Town of Sudbury & Dennis J. & Jan B. Morgan" dated August 19, 1988, revised June 12, 1990 by Colburn Engineering, Inc.

After approval of the Conservation Restriction by the Conservation Commission the duplicate certificate will be forwarded by the Commission to the State Executive Office of Environmental Affairs for in perpetuity approval.

## Raytheon Tower, Concord Road

Executive Secretary Thompson informed that Raytheon Company intended to allow its Board of Appeals Special Permit for its tower on Concord Road to lapse and would be removing the equipment from the property.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Attest:	
	Richard E. Thompson
	Executive Secretary-Clerk